
Special thanks to 
Wandering River A&W,
Wandering River 7-11, 

Wandering River Tempo, and
Royal Camp, South Bow Pipeline

Construction, South Bow
Facilities Construction, Elite

Integrity Services, and Midwest
for your continued support for
our students and school. Your

generosity is greatly
appreciated!

Special Thank You!

Volunteers Needed

April was a very busy month!  Paul Issac shared his talents
with our students and we had a chance to participate in
some Easter activities before the arrival of Spring Break.
Ms. Chelsea wrapped up her program and will return in
May to deliver the Slumberkins program.  In May we will
be going to the St.Albert Children’s Festival and at the
beginning of June, Butterfly Wings and Wishes will be
back.  These next 2 months are going to go by very
quickly with Kindergarten Graduation and the Year End
Celebration fast approaching as well as a year end field
trip.  As we prepare for end-of-year events, assessments,
and transitions, let's continue to support our students in
finishing the year strong. Your involvement makes a
significant difference in their success.  Thank you for
being an integral part of our school community.

Now that the warmer weather has arrived,      
take time to enjoy the fresh air and sunshine, 
and the joys that come with warmer days.

Fort McMurray Casino Dates:
July 8 and 9.  

Please contact Leanne at 
780-771-3939 for available shifts.

As most of you know this is our
school’s only fundraiser.  This

funding provides all of our extra
resources and supplies to our

students and allows them to take
part in field trips, presentations at
no cost to our families.  Our PAC is

also looking at replacing our
playground and some of these funds

will also be used to upgrade 
our current playground.   

New Registrations
Please call the school for more information or log
onto nlpsab.ca to register.

Last Day of Preschool
June 12th will be the last day of preschool for the
2024-2025 school year.

Kindergarten Orientation Day
June 13 - If your child will be 5 years old by
December 31, 2025 please call the school to
register for our Kindergarten Orientation Day.  Your
child will get to take part in a full day of
Kindergarten to prepare for the 2025-2026 school
year.

Kindergarten Graduation and Year End Celebration
Please join us on June 25 at 11:00, everyone is
welcome!

Important Dates



The last day before Spring Break was filled with fun and excitement.  
Our students decorated eggs, took part in an Easter hunt in the playground,
enjoyed some Easter party snacks, and received an Easter bag with a kite,

Easter eggs, and chocolate (thank you to the PAC for the Easter treats).



We are so excited about the warmer weather finally returning.  We are
looking forward to spending some learning time outdoors and

hopefully we will have a chance to have a puddle day, which is always
a favorite with the kids!




